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CALL FOR MEMORANDA FOR LEGISLATIVE PROPOSALS 

ON PUBLIC PARTICIPATION IN KENYA 
 

The Office of the Attorney General & Department of Justice is developing a legislation on public participation in Kenya. 

The Constitution of Kenya establishes public participation as a fundamental value and a cornerstone of effective 

governance. 
We therefore seek views from the public, all stakeholders and experts to shape the contents of this proposed legislation 
that will enhance public participation in governmental decision -making processes. This office is open to receiving views 
from individuals, public and private institutions and interested parties by way of written memoranda and should address 
the following issues; 
The memoranda should be submitted in hard copy or soft copy via email through the following addresses so as to reach 

this office by 30th October, 2024.  

The draft bill can be downloaded from our website: www.statelaw.go.ke 

PHYSICAL LOCATION FOR SUBMISSION OF MEMORANDA: Office of the Attorney General and Department of Justice, 

10th Floor, Cooperative House, Room 1008,  Haile Sellasie  

POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O BOX 40112-00100 
EMAIL ADDRESS: publicparticipation@ag.go.ke 
 

Members of the public are advised to submit either hard or soft copies of the Memoranda in the following format. The 

template below can be downloaded, filled and submitted via the email address provided or hand delivered at the address 

given. 

 

DRAFT PUBLIC PARTICIPATION BILL 

NAME/INSTITUTION: ……………………………………………….. 
DATE: ………………………………………………………………………… 

Section 

/Clause 
Copy and Paste here the 

Specific Provisions in the 

Public Participation Bill, 

2024 you wish to 

Comment about. 

Proposed Amendment 

(Provide the exact wording 

of how your proposed 

amendment should read.) 

Explain the Reason for the 

Proposed Amendment 
Any other comments 

     
GENERAL COMMENTS FOR INCORPORATION IN THE BILL 
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